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Adjusters International Inc. 22nd February 1990
Balcombe House
4 Kingsway
Alteringham
CHESHIRE
WA14 1PJ

For the Attention of Mr F J Blacombe

Dear Sirs,

May we take this opportunity of thanking your company and especially
Mr Brian Caplan and Mr Gordon Lamb who presented our Insurance Claim
to the Sun Alliance after the unfortunate fire at our Newburn premises,
with the most professional expertise.

The outcome of this claim was a satisfactory conclusion for both parties
and our Chairman Mr D M Blewitt would like also to reiterate the comments
above and thank your staff for a most efficient job well done.

If in the future your services are required, God forbid, may we point
out that we would have no hesitation in acquiring your most valued assistance.

Once again many thanks for your help.

Yours faithfully
for DMB CONTRACTORS LIMITED

R Titler
Company Secretary


